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The DSP has been working with us, almost since the
foundation of the Performance Review Institute, and
together we have achieved some great results, including
over 80,000 qualified product listings on the PRI‐QPL. DSP
is represented in the PRI‐QPL program on the Qualified
Product Management Council, and it continues to provide us
with its expertize in the development and maintenance of
the PRI‐QPL Program Operating Procedures, as well as the
defense sector’s view of the qualification process. It is a
successful example of industry and government working
together in partnership.
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